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Broughton Primary School: 17.12.2024 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Many apologies in the delay of the newsletter this week – the busy Christmas schedule must 
have got to me! 
 
Strive for Five/ Attendance Champions: 
Well done to our Reception (Catbells) class for winning the Strive for Five reading challenge 
last week with 100% and to Year 5 (Blencathra) for being our Attendance Champions with 
99% attendance last week.  
 
Christmas lunch day: 
It is our favourite lunch of the whole year tomorrow – Christmas dinner day! Thank you to 
KABS who have provided Christmas crackers for all of our children to enjoy. We’d also like to 
thank Mrs Farley, Mrs King and our whole Midday Supervisor team who work incredibly 
hard to provide our children with delicious, healthy meals and for keeping them safe and 
happy over the lunch hour – not just on Christmas dinner day but the whole year round! 
Thank you! 
 
Carols round the tree: 
We will end the term with Carols round the tree at 1pm in our school hall, which you are all 
most welcome to attend. The gate will be opened at 1pm and you can enter the hall from 
the doors at the rear of school. It is such a lovely way to break up for Christmas. We hope to 
see you there.  
 
Christmas tree donations: 
Our Forest School leader, Samantha, is looking for donations of real Christmas trees on our 
return to school in January. If you have a tree which you are happy to donate, it can be left 
at the top of our school field by dropping it over school-side of the metal gate and can then 
be transported to our Forest School site to be used as a resource by our children.  
Thank you! 
 

Friday 13/12/2024 

 Golden Sweatshirt 

Reception Eliza Reid 

Year 1 Maisie Dryden 

Year 2 Lucas Smith 

Year 3 Charlie Moore 

Year 4 Ollie Shaw 

Year 5 Georgie Moore 

Year 6 Chloe Hutchinson 

Wk 09/12/2024 

 Attendance Unauthorised 

Catbells 89.38% 0.0% 

Haystacks 94.81% 0.0% 

Barrow 98.1% 0.95% 

Dodd 93.91% 0.87% 

Blencathra 98.67% 0.0% 

Skiddaw 92.78% 0.0% 

Whole 
School 

95.19% 0.3% 
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And finally, I’d like to say thank you to all our parents, carers and families for your support 
towards our school this term. Your involvement and encouragement play a vital role in 
creating a positive and nurturing environment where every child can thrive. Forming strong, 
positive relationships between school and home is essential in ensuring that we provide the 
best possible education for every child in our care. Your partnership and commitment are 
truly appreciated, and together we can continue to make a meaningful difference in the 
lives of our children. Thank you once again for your support and dedication. 
Wishing you all a wonderful Christmas break and a very happy and healthy new year. We 
are looking forward to seeing what the spring term brings at BPS. We will see you all on 
Monday 6th January when we return from the Christmas break.  
 
Dates for your diary Autumn 2: 
Class Dojo has updated their system to allow us to post upcoming events on the Dojo story 
pages. It also allows us to provide reminder alerts as we approach the event which we feel 
will be helpful. I will however continue to list events on the newsletter: 

• Wednesday 18th December - Christmas dinner day 

• Friday 20th December – 1pm Carols around the tree Parents/carers are most 
welcome to attend 

• Friday 20th December – 1.30pm Break up for Christmas 

• Monday 6th January – Return to school for Spring 1 
Kind regards,  

 
Mrs A Bewsher – Headteacher 


